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October 14, 2020  
 
Dear Dinyar,  
 
I wanted to take a moment to thank you and your team for the tremendous work you did 
on our remodel in New Canaan. Your expertise and creativity have truly made our design 
vision come alive, and for that, we are eternally grateful.  
 
This is not our first project together, but every time we work with you, we are in awe of 
your ability to capture our style and seamlessly transform a room into a personalized 
masterpiece. Your unique talent and passion for your craft make you the best in the 
business.  
 
Kusum, Natasha and I are so pleased that our client relationship has blossomed into such a 
close friendship, and we look forward to working and socializing with you for years to 
come.  
 
Fond Regards, 

 
Sanjiv Das 
Chief Executive Officer 
Caliber Home Loans 
 


